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Robert D. Biggs

After forty-one years at the Oriental Institute, Robert D. Biggs formally retired in June 2004. He
has continued his research in Babylonian medicine and Babylonian omens. In connection with
medicine, he has been invited to give a lecture at the University of Birmingham in England in
autumn 2004.
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